TO: MEMBERS AND STAFF OF THE EL SALVADOR TASK FORCE

FROM: JOE MOAKLEY

RE: THURSDAY MEETING 2-1-90

On Thursday, 2-1-90, in room H-313 of the Capitol, members and staff will meet with Cesar Jerez, S.J., former jesuit provincial for all of Central America. Father Jerez is currently rector of the University of Central America in Managua, but formerly lived in San Salvador with several of the jesuits who were killed in November. He will address the recent history of relations between the Salvadoran military, the jesuits, and the government.